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20 June 2018
Mr Graham Carter
fyi-request-8027-591f2522@requests.fyi.org.nz
Ref: H201804318
Transfer of request for official information to the Environmental Protection Authority
(EPA)
Dear Mr Carter
Thank you for your request for official information, received on 13 June 2018 asking:
We request that the Authority advise the type of exposure limits; the value of
exposure limits for sodium fluoroacetate 1080 under Section 20a Hazardous
Substances and New Organisms (Approvals and Enforcement) Amendment Act 2005
The information you have requested is more closely associated with the functions of the
EPA. As a result, the Ministry of Health has decided to transfer your request to the EPA
under section 14(b)(ii) of the Act.

You can expect a response to your request in due course.

You have the right, under section 28 of the Act, to ask the Ombudsman to review my
decision to transfer your request for information.

Yours sincerely

M

Nick Allan
Manager, OIA Services
Office of the Director-General

cc Environmental Protection Authority
ministerials@epa.govt.nz



